
May 14, 2025, Community Meeting Q&A 

Meeting Summary: 

The Bladensburg Bus Garage Reconstruction Project held its virtual spring community meeting 
on May 14, 2025. The project team provided an introduction and overview of the project, 
discussed construction progress, and answered questions from the community. Additionally, 
the team presented a preview of what the community can expect in the upcoming quarter.  

 

Construction Updates 

Q: What is the expected timeline for the second phase of the parking lot (the employee 
parking lot)? 
 
A: Work on this phase is scheduled to begin in September 2025, with completion anticipated in 

May 2027. 

Looking ahead 

Q: Will operators be able to bring personal items such as microwaves and refrigerators to the 
location? 
 

A: Bus operators are invited to a bi-annual bus transportation meeting in June where this 
inquiry will be addressed. Also reach out to your supervisor for additional clarifications. 


